

University of California Cooperative Extension

Division of Agriculture & Natural Resources North Coast & Mountain Region



February 22, 2006

Dear Contributor,

Please accept our apologies for the delayed development of our DRAFT work plan for the Sierra Nevada Adaptive Management project. The DRAFT proposal is now ready for your review. Please visit the website at http://kellylab.berkeley.edu/snamp/ to provide your direct feedback and comments and/or contact me directly at 530-754-8509. We value your opinions and hope that you can provide feedback by *February 26th* so that it may be integrated into our next DRAFT for our MOU partners.

After submitting the next DRAFT to our MOU partners on *February 28th*, the agency partners will review the work plan and provide direct feedback to the UC team. The UC Office of the President will also coordinate an independent scientific peer review of the work plan.

We will keep the process open for public comment, so your feedback is welcome beyond the February 26th deadline.

We will continue to share all reviews and responses to this work plan.

We anticipate another public meeting in the Spring that will address all of the feedback received throughout the development of the work plan, as well as the outcomes and results of the MOU agency partner's funding decisions.

With Respect,

Kim Rodrigues and UC Science Team